
Dear [Neighbor's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. As I prepare to move, I wanted to take a moment to express my 

heartfelt gratitude for all the kindness and support you have shown me during my time here. 

Your willingness to lend a helping hand whenever I needed it has made this neighborhood feel 

like home. Whether it was borrowing tools, sharing delicious meals, or simply being a friendly 

face, your generosity has truly made a difference in my life. 

I will always cherish the memories we've created together and your friendship will be greatly 

missed. Please do stay in touch, as I would love to hear how you are doing. 

Thank you once again for everything. Wishing you all the best in the future! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


